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Hi Bill, 
 
This is the information I gathered concerning your phone call today on House Bill 3585. 
 
Late on Tuesday afternoon, April 20, a meeting of the Judiciary Subcommittee on H.3585 and H.4282 
was announced for Thursday morning, April 20.  I believe that this meeting was probably canceled in 
the end. 
 
On Friday afternoon, April 30, a meeting of the Judiciary Subcommittee on H.3585 was announced 
for the following Wednesday, May 5.  On Monday afternoon, the subcommittee was expanded to 
include H.4282 and the agenda was added to the web site. 
 
I could find no additional meetings of this subcommittee after May 5.  The full Judiciary Committee 
submitted agendas for 4 meetings between May 11 and June 1, but bill H.3585 was not included for 
consideration on any of those agendas. 
 
The bill currently resides in the Senate Judiciary subcommittee, where it will undoubtedly die 
tommorrow when the 118th session of the General Assembly adjourns. 
 
If this legislation is re-introduced next year, it will be assigned a new number for the 119th session.  It 
will have to pass both the House and the Senate in the new session in order to become law. 
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